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August 25, 2016 

Department of Planning 

Western Region 

PO Box 58 

DUBBO NSW 2830 

 

Dear Sir/madam, 

PLANNING PROPOSAL - AMENDMENT TO BROKEN HILL LOCAL ENVIRONMENTAL PLAN 2013 - 

REQUEST FOR GATEWAY DETERMINATION  

Reference is made to the abovementioned matter. 

Council is forwarding a Planning Proposal to the Department to request a Gateway 

determination. 

Attached is the Planning proposal, including Council report and resolution. 

Please contact the undersigned on phone 08 8080 3300 or email 

tracey.stephens@brokenhill.nsw.gov.au if anything further is required from Council. 

Your attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

TRACEY STEPHENS 

HERITAGE AND PLANNING OFFICER 
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